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31st May 1963

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "DEBORAH"

The Committee have today had before them a
request from the Owners of the above-named ship for
withdrawal from class,

The position is that the ship was reported by
the Rotterdam Surveyors early this month to have
sustained collision damage in Lpril, and the Surveyors
recommended that permanent repairs to indented and wholed
plating be dealt with on the ship's arrival at Bremerhaven,
The Owners state that the ship is now classed with the
American Bureau, so it is concluded the necessary repairs
were satisfactorily effected while the ship was in your
district.

It will, however, be very helpful for the Committee
40 have confirmation of this fact which will enable them
to assign a notation of "Class withdrawn at Owners'
request,

It will therefore be appreciated if you will kindly
enquire locally, and if practicable advise me before
Priday next that the repalrs received the necessary
attention,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classgification Committee,
The Surveyors,
BREMEN




